When the Ontario Government makes laws affecting your children Who do they consult? Not you.

Minister of Children and Youth Services Marie Bountrogianni told her political friends about her plans to change the child protection laws, and she asked for their help.

She had no plans to tell the rest of us.

- Every five years, the Minister is obligated to review the Child and Family Services Act (CFSA). These are the laws that allow the CAS to take your children away from you.
- The Minister is LEGALLY OBLIGATED to inform the public of this review.
- She spent a year seeking the opinions of her political allies.

On 27 January 2005, a reporter broke this story to the media. Until then, the Minister ignored EVERY request for public notification of her plans.

Now that she's been exposed, we have only a single month to respond, and only in writing.

She VIOLATED our trust when she violated HER OWN LAW.

\*\*BULLETIN: RALLY AT QUEEN'S PARK, WED 16 FEB AT 12:30 PM\*\*

Save Ontario's families by helping to fix Ontario's child protection laws.

Let your voice be heard.

The Ministry of Children and Youth Services

DIRECTOR, CFSA REVIEW

4th Floor, Hepburn Block, 80 Grosvenor St. Toronto, ON M7A 1E9

E-Mail: cfsareview@mcys.gov.on.ca

(Written comments accepted until 28 Feb 2005.)